School Community Council Meeting 
September 17, 2019
6:30 pm 

Attendees

Marci Law 		marci.law@jordandistrict.org
Leilani Brecht		Leilani.brecht@jordandistrict.org
Echo Fox 		echo.fox@gmail.com
Brandon Grable 	brandongrab@yahoo.com
Emily Lewis 		naeglee@hotmail.com
Kiersten Downey	kierstendowney@yahoo.com
Pam Bailey-Good	pamelabailey11@gmail.com 


General Housekeeping					Brandon Grable, Chair 
Brandon asked if everyone was ok with the current schedule of community council meetings.  Everyone agreed to the current schedule.   
Brandon reported that the current positions filled on this council is Chair by himself, Brandon and Secretary by Pam Bailey-Good.  

Land Trust items						Brandon Grable, Chair
[bookmark: _GoBack]Brandon wanted to verify that enough aides are being covered by the land trust monies, and Leilani reported that 7 are currently covered by the account.  
Brandon also mentioned the video he had sent to the council members prior to the meeting, and asked that everyone watch as a refresher to the purpose of our council.  

SCC Funds Discussion						Brandon Grable, Chair
	Brandon reported that there was no need for a fundraiser this year and that there were some requested items be purchased through our SCC fund allotment.  This includes:
buddy benches, mascot, more tree’s (considering the needs for the current ones are being met), bark, stage curtains, Stay kind shirts.  Marci and Kiersten both expressed concerns about the stage curtains; Leilani is not certain whether or not that is something that could come out of the building fund. Leilani explained that the sound system had been looked at by a professional, but she is unclear whether or not it is actually scheduled to be replaced.  
Marci asked if field trips were something that SCC could help pay for.  Last year’s field trip budget was just over $6K.  Brandon and the council agreed that we could contribute $3K to field trips; freeing up $3K from the General Student Body account; with $3K also being contributed through PTA.  
Brandon mentioned wanting to discuss fundraiser options at a later meeting for 2020.  
Brandon intends to research if he can get the bark delivered, so that we do not have to wait on the district.  


TSSA Grant 							Leilani Brecht, Principal 
Leilani reported that a grant of $79,000 has been awarded (or intended to be) and it is meant to complement Land trusts goals/school improvement.  This grant allows for an Induction Coach- that helps support new teachers; an Instructional Coach- will observe teachers and set goals with them and give feedback on how to improve; and a Technology Coach- instructing the teachers on how the chromebooks/technology can be most useful.  This grant will allow compensation for the teachers who decide to attend the training seminars, implement their learned techniques in the classroom and provide reflection/feedback on the experience.  

Meeting djourned at 7:58 pm

Next planned meeting
November 19, 2019 6:30 p.m.






